
February 23, 2022 Eisenhower Middle School  

PTO Meeting Minutes 

 In Attendance: 

PTO President – Caryn Block 

PTO Treasurer – Dawn Schepisi 

PTO Secretary - Nicole Watson 

Vice Principal – Ms. Jessica Swaim  

Step Up Chair - Michelle Stein 

 

Vice Principal’s Report: 

• Girls Basketball won Morris County Jr. Schools Tournament. There was a parade held at 
school during dismissal and the girls were clapped out.  

• March 31st is the debut of Frozen Jr. The cast has been working really hared and its 
going very well. 

• Friday, February 25, a visit is expected from Schools to Watch a state organization. EMS 
is in the running. This group chooses a middle school that excels. The application has 
been a long process and will be a very prestigious title for the school. The panel coming 
will meet with students, teachers and parents. A snow date will be planned for the 
following week.  

• Friday the 25th will also be an advisory day, the topic will be self-control. Along with Peer 
Counselors Outreach program, their topic is stress and time management. They will be 
visiting classrooms during Social Studies. This period has the most students in class. 

• The 8th grade tee shirts will be ordered shortly. Next year’s goal is to order earlier in the 
year so they can be worn on spirit days. They are ordered through BSN and points are 
earned on all purchases. There is also an on-going store open with them. 

• The art room is almost completely remodeled and looks amazing. 

• The ELC has a new giant tv, which posts announcements and photos.  

PTO:  

• A check was requested for Project Graduation 

• Teacher Appreciation lunch will be May 4th. 

• Step-Up Dance details were discussed. 

•  The school is still figuring out where the Step-Up Ceremony will be located and how 
tickets will be available. 

 

Upcoming Meetings: 

March 16th  April 20th May 18th   June 8th 


